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FROTH Newsletter
      

NOVEMBER 2017

Well the nights are drawing in, it’s 
starting to get colder, and we are 
starting to think about the Christmas 
Fair…  
If you are able to help in anyway, please let us know. We need help on the day 
and also help setting up on the Friday before. It’s a great fun family event 
which the children love, so even if it’s for an hour, to take over a stall so 
someone else can enjoy the fair, it would really be appreciated. 

There will be a meeting next week sometime to start to work out the details. 
Information will be on the FROTH Facebook page.

Bag 2 School 
We had a Bag 2 School collection on Thursday 2nd November and raised a 
fantastic £100! There were loads of bags brought in, so thank you so much 
for your donations. The next Bag 2 School collection is after half term in 
February, so please hang on to your unwanted clothes and other items until 
then.

10th November 
Quiz Night 
Get the old brain 
cells working and 
have a great night! 
Bring your own 
drink and get a 
tasty takeaway. 

24th November 
Family Bingo  
Try your luck with 
the bingo 
numbers! Win 
treats and other fab 
prizes. 

9th December 
Christmas Fair 
Lots of festive fun 
for all the family!

DIARY
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21st December 
Christmas Disco 
Time for the kids to 
get down and 
boogie!

DIARYHalloween Cake Sale 
We had a brilliant Halloween cake sale with some fabulous spooky bakes. We 
managed to make £135, which is a great start to our fund raising this year. 
Thank you to all who donated cakes, brought cakes and ate cakes. The 
children really love the cake sale!

Quiz Night 
We have got our quiz night coming up on Friday 10th November. It’s an adults 
only event and is great fun. You can make up your own team of up to 8 
people, or you can join another team on the night. It is £5 per person, payable 
in the office before the night.  

We have managed to secure 20% off a Madhuban takeaway. If you would like 
a takeaway, please call on the Thursday to order. Quote the Holme School 
Quiz night and give your name and they will add it to the delivery. Food gets 
delivered at 8pm to the school.  All are welcome, so invite friends and family 
for a really fun night.
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Bottle Tops 
Now we are a charity we can start to join different fund raising schemes. One such scheme is 
collecting milk bottle tops. If you could save all your plastic milk bottle tops, making sure that they are 
clean and must be free of any paper, rubber or foil inserts.  

There will be a bottle top bin in the foyer of the school for you to leave your bottle tops in. They are 
then recycled and go towards making hard plastic toys for children such as slides and other garden 
toys. They also go towards making more bottle tops.  

We get a donation for every bag we manage to fill. If you could empty them directly into the bin, that 
would be great. Please, no plastic bags in the bin. Please see the attached pdf for more information 
about the scheme.
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https://www.facebook.com/friendsoftheholme/#

Don't forget to like the FROTH Facebook page to be totally up to 
date with what is happening and when.

If you have any ideas you would like to bring 
forward, we are always available to chat to, just 
come and find us or drop us a line on the FB 
page. Ideas and help are always welcome! 

Easy Fundraising 
If you are getting in early and ordering any Christmas presents, don't forget to search for the website 
under easy fundraising in order to raise some money for the school. Head to https://
www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/froth/ and join for free. Invite family and friends to do the 
same and we could really cash in this Christmas!! 
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